
FISP is excited to host our International Day morning event from 9:00 AM to

11:30 AM on Friday 31st May. We extend our gratitude to the parents and staff

who have generously volunteered to provide food from their countries, run

activities, or perform. 

The event will begin with a parade from each class, showcasing the diverse

nationalities represented within our school. Following the parade, there will be a

special performance by children and parents, organised and directed by Teacher

Briane. 

Afterwards, everyone is invited to explore and enjoy a variety of foods and drinks

from over ten different countries, partake in games/activities run by parents, and

enjoy further performances by our talented parents and students. 

After the event concludes, children will return to their classrooms. In the

afternoon, they will participate in cultural activities and games run by our

subject teachers. 

A kind reminder that there are NO After School clubs on this day.
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